
 
 

 
 

NOTICE TO ALL STAKEHOLDERS 
 
 

We would like to request that all our stakeholders follow instructions that were previously 
communicated when processing paperwork for vehicle clearance. It is important that stipulated 
instructions are followed to ensure the process runs efficiently and smoothly.  
 
We regret to inform you that we have observed wharf clerks and other parties ignoring the instructions, 
by gathering unnecessarily and parking their vehicles on route, between the Mirijjawila Junction and the 
port. 
 
Please understand that if any person disregards or ignores the said instructions, they will not be 
permitted entrance the port.   
 
Thanking you, 
The Management  
Hambantota International Port Group (Private) Limited. 

 
 

 


